NEWS AND CITIZEN SUBMISSION FOR TOWN OF BELVIDERE - ARPA ADVISORY COMMITTEE Mary Hysick (802)644-1999

Belvidere Wants YOU!

The Belvidere Selectboard, with the assistance of the Belvidere ARPA Advisory Committee, is seeking residents of Belvidere who are interested in serving on a Committee that will solicit and prioritize requests and suggestions for spending the Town of Belvidere's approximately \$109,000 in allotted ARPA funds. The 7 person committee will be composed of 4 members of the Planning Commission and 3 resident appointees.

Committee members will be expected to attend regular meetings (date and time TBD) and become familiar with regulations and restrictions related to the ARPA funds. If you are an interested resident and are a registered voter in Belvidere, please respond via e-mail to the author of this notice, or to ARPABelvidere@Gmail.Com, with the following: Name, Address, Phone Number, E-Mail and the day(s) and (time(s) that you would be available for meetings. A brief statement of your reasons for wanting to participate, along with any special qualifications you have, would be helpful. The deadline for submissions is September 9, 2022. Residents without access to e-mail can leave their information in the drop box at the Town Office

All submissions will be given to the Belvidere Selectboard for review and three citizen candidates will be appointed during the Selectboard meeting on October 5, 2022. This is not a paid position. We thank you for your time and interest. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Mary Hysick - ARPA Advisory Committee